
	

	

	

The	Parent	Council	is	hosting	our	first	Scholastic	Book	Fair	of	the	year!	It	will	be	held	during	the	
school	day	on	Wednesday,	February	3rd,	through	Friday,	February	5th.		Your	child	will	visit	with	his	or	
her	class	on	either	Wednesday	or	Thursday.	You	are	more	than	welcome	to	come	with	your	child’s	
class	to	help	them	with	their	purchases!	The	fair	will	also	be	open	on	Friday	the	5th	during	Conference	
Day.	

The	Book	Preview	Flyer	will	be	sent	home	shortly.	It	showcases	some	of	the	new	titles	that	we	will	
have	for	purchase!	If	you	would	like	your	child	to	purchase	books	at	the	fair,	please	send	them	to	
school	with	CASH	in	a	clearly	marked	envelope,	with	their	name	and	“Book	Fair	$”.		

		

		

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

Mary	&	Jenna	AM	 9:15-9:30	

Debbie	AM	 9:35-9:50	

Linda	A.	AM	 9:55-10:10	

Jennifer	 10:15-10:30	

Linda	M.	 10:35-10:50	

Doreen	 10:55-11:10	

Deirdre	 11:15-11:30	

Donna	 11:35-11:50	

Mary	&	Jenna	PM	 12:45-1:00	

Debbie	PM	 1:05-1:20	

Linda	A.	PM	 1:25-1:40	

Meghan	&	Alyssa	AM	 9:15-9:30	

Brittany	AM	 9:35-9:50	

Kayla	AM	 9:55-10:10	

Katrina	AM	 10:15-10:30	

Heidi	 10:35-10:50	

Karen	 10:55-11:10	

Jessica	 11:15-11:30	

Darlene	 11:35-11:50	

Keeley	 11:55-12:10	

Angela	 12:15-12:30	

Meghan	&	Alyssa	PM	 1:05-1:20	

Brittany	PM	 1:25-1:40	

Kayla	&	Sarah	PM	 1:45-2:00	

Katrina	PM	 2:05-2:20	

Wednesday,	February	3rd	

Any	questions,	or	if	you	would	
like	to	volunteer,	please	contact:	

Kelli	Burnham	@	631-278-2821	

We	look	forward	to	seeing	you	there!	

Thursday,	February	4th	


